HERITAGE UPDATE REPORT

A report from the Senior Heritage Planner updated the Committee on issues relating to heritage.
MCKELLAR HOUSE AND FLEMING HOUSE, 138 PARK TERRACE, GROUP 3

The Committee decided that a subcommittee, comprising the Chairman, Councillor Anna Crighton,
Councillors Oscar Alpers, Gail Sheriff and Barbara Stewart, be formed to ascertain and report direct to
the Council on what incentive, if any, might be offered to a purchaser of the McKellar and Fleming
heritage houses, in order to secure their future.

STAFF CHANGES

The Committee acknowledged the work done by Jenny May, the Senior Heritage Planner, over the last
ten years.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


